January 8th, 1924.

Miss Annie
Secretary,
338 Horeau
Hontresal.

Dear Madam:i-

knowledge and to thank

you for your letter f recent ate, with enclosures

4 Vi

48 stated.

As soon as the Dean of the Faculty
0f lledicine returns to the city I shall take up with
him this matter of granting a degree in Pharmacy, and
will advisé you later.
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